June 9, 1964

Aaymond O. and suzanne H. Anderson
Idleyld Route, Box 503
iloseburg, Uregon

dear Sir and lMadami

It appears we have not heard from you since I wrote
to you on March 11, 1964 in regard to your water right transfer
application No. £=-29.

I would appreciazte it if you would let us know whether
you propose to file an application for a water right permit or
1f you have né interest in the matter.

Unless we hear from you within 60 days from the date
of this letter, we will close tlie {ile and refund the recording
fees you have submitted in the amount of J9. he 510 examination
fee is delined br law as an earned fee a2t the time the applica-
tion was filed «n’ therefore cannct be returned.

Very truly yours,
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state ngineer

James . carver, Jr., -ssistant
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